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 Dansville High School students in Mrs. Braman’s American Literature classes honored 
our heroes on Veterans’ Day by creating a video filled with poems and pictures done by 

students. This virtual version of the assembly represented the sixth year of this annual 

event. 

 Dansville High School seniors and their parents were invited to attend a virtual FAFSA 

(college financial aid) session led by Dansville’s Capital Area College Access Network 

advisor and a college admissions specialist. Families had an opportunity to electronically 

complete their FAFSA forms and ask questions.   

 Members of the National Honor Society have organized a Food Drive to collect donations to help 

several of our local families for Thanksgiving. We have approximately 20 families that will be served 

by this event. 

 

 Students in Mr. Sheridan’s Zoology class had an opportunity to participate in a presentation on 

Artificial Insemination of cattle using actual reproductive tracks. We appreciate CentralStar 

Cooperative for sharing their expertise with our students. 

 

 The Dansville High School Marching Band performed their “Beatles” show for parents in a special 

evening performance. The students enjoyed this opportunity to show what they have learned 

during the first part of the year. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


